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Dear Friends in Christ,					          December 2016

Haiti:  Praises
I had a great trip to Haiti in October and we rejoice in the Lord’s blessings:
· The pastors and churches are faithfully laboring in the harvest field. Souls are being saved and new converts are being baptized and discipled.  
· I visited one of the new church plants on a Sunday morning and also built benches for the other new work started this year.
· Another trimester of the Berean Baptist Bible School began with 10 new students.  The teaching is being done by 5 of our national pastors.
· Two new satellite Bible training centers will begin in January under the direction of the Bible school.  

Trip to Ivory Coast: December 1-14
John and I had planned to visit Ethiopia but political unrest forced us to postpone this trip until next year.  So we visited the works we help in the Ivory Coast instead.  You can read about this fruitful visit in this month’s TCP newsletter.

Please pray for these upcoming trips:
· Haiti:  January 4-24.  During this trip the following activities are planned:  Bible conference, preaching in churches, meeting with pastors, new trimester of courses in Bible school with new student enrollment, Bible school graduation, four Gospel film showings, and construction of a building at the Grand Rac church for children’s ministries. 
· Myanmar:  January 31-February 14.  This will be my first visit to this field where TCP is helping national church planters.  
· Philippines:  March 6-21.  During this trip I will be teaching nationals in 2 Bible conferences, preaching in several churches, and speaking at the Bible school graduation.
· When in the States January through March, we will be traveling to churches in Indiana, Illinois, and Alabama to present the ministry.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support of this ministry.
Have a joyous Christmas and a blessed New Year.     
  Rodney & Cathy
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“Building churches where The Carpenter leads.”




